
From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF  
Sent: 19 April 2021 20:36 
To: John Sheehy 
Subject: RE: 158 Kentish Town Road, ref. 2021/0072/P 
 
Dear John 
 
Thank you for your email and details of this change of use.  
 
KTNF don’t have any issues with this planning application. It means the empty premises will be 
brought back into use as offices. KTNF welcomes additional office space in Kentish Town – so much 
has been lost to residential conversion.  Whilst residential is important, we want to see a vibrant mix 
on the high street – and offices it will bring additional workers into Kentish Town who will add to the 
economy of the local shops.  
 
Please treat this email as support for this planning change of use.  
 
Regards 
 
Paul Seviour 
 
On behalf of Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum.  
 
 


